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Stars of the Week 

Choughs: Taya - for making such an 

effort to wear your beautiful new 

glasses. You’re doing brilliantly! 

Puffins: Alanya - for superb attitude 

and determination at camp - well 

done! 

10th May 2024 

 

Dear Families 

 

Another short week this week - but what a lovely week!  The children have 

enjoyed lots of outdoor learning this week - Capoeira, Maths, treasure hunt, 

football and journal making.   

Let’s hope the good weather continues for the Choughs’ performance at 

the Minack next week! 

As mentioned above we do try to use our outdoor space as much as 

possible in the good weather, so please ensure your children have 

sunscreen on when they come to school and a sun hat at the ready.   

Next week is SATS week - we wish our Year 6 the best of luck (although he 

doesn’t need it - he’ll be great)! 

Watch out for a letter about our new school choir - everyone is invited - 

please clear your diary Tuesdays after school! 

It is school census day next Thursday, where the government collect lots of 

data on schools.  We will have a special menu on that day (see flyer at the 

end of the newsletter), please have a school lunch if you can - it helps with 

funding... 

Attendance (YTD) 

Whole school = 94% 

Choughs = 92% 

Puffins = 95% 



Prague Boys’ Choir at Methodist Chapel 

We were very lucky to be able to visit the Methodist chapel in Chapel 

Street, Penzance. We listened to the Prague Boys’ Choir perform and joined 

in with some of their songs. We talked about the features of the church, 

noticing details like the stained glass windows, pulpit and organ. There were 

lots of crosses around the building and we particularly enjoyed admiring the 

ceiling and identifying plants and animals (like sweetcorn and cats!) in the 

ceiling roses. Thank you to the mums and dads who helped us get there! 

Baby photos 

Thank you to everyone who has 

sent in baby photos for Choughs. 

We have been talking about 

some of the ways we have 

changed since we were babies 

and reflecting upon our earliest 

memories. We all really enjoyed seeing the pictures of each other when we 

were tiny! We are updating our baby photo display in Choughs so if you 

have not yet sent in pictures and would like to, it’s not too late. Thank you! 



Times Table Time! 

Puffins have been working hard learning their times tables. They have 

played games, timed how quickly they can write them out, tested each 

other and even tried tables beyond 12 x12 (67 times table anyone?). We 

know that times table fluency supports many areas of Maths so securing 

these facts is hugely beneficial! Well done everyone! 

Remember, we have Times Table Rock Star logins that you can use 

whenever you want at home! https://ttrockstars.com/ 



Mount Batten! 

A few more photos (video currently in production to be shown at some point before 

the end of term!) from our fabulous trip to Mount Batten. Thank you so much to all the 

children for conducting themselves so brilliantly and fully embracing the experience. 

Huge thanks as well to all the Mount Batten staff for going above and beyond at 

every step of the trip to ensure maximum enjoyment for all! 





MAINS 
Loaded Beef Nachos or

Loaded Veggie Nachos

SIDES 
Sweetcorn Salad

DESSERT 

Chocolate Raspberry Slice

*Menus may be subject to change
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